
Dear Mackenzie, I have not forgotten about you!! I am so sorry for the delay, but I have finally been able to 

go on a few adventures with your flat Stanley. She took some time arrives, so I have therefore chosen to 

email my letter to you first because I am afraid that the letter may not reach you in time. I am so honored 

that you choose to mail me your flat Mackenzie, it means the world to me. I miss you too, and I hope you're 

during great and that Gabby is kind to you😊 My favorite book must be ‘Pride and Prejudice’ by Jane Austen 

because I think she writes so beautifully. Sadly, I do not think I know your favorite book ‘Bad Kitty’, but if it's 

your favorite then I am sure its good. I am 19 years old, and currently, I am on my last year at this pre-

college school I go to, and on the side, I work as a waitress at a restaurant. I think the fact that you want to 

be a vet is great, is it such an important job, and I am sure you would be great at it. When I first received 

the letter I was quite surprised, because no I have never of the book ‘Flat Stanley’, but I think it’s a really 

cool project since I got so lucky to receive a letter from you.  

 

 

 

I did take flat Mackenzie on a couple of adventures 

around my town. I took her to my school, which you 

can see in the picture in the bottom of the left 

corner, and then to my church which is the building 

in the upper right corner. And afterward, we just 

walked around town. We had a lot of fun. Thank you 

so much, Mackenzie, for sharing your flat Mackenzie 

with me, it was a lot of fun. 

 

 Love.Caroline Andersen.  


